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4. CRIME PREVENTION OTTAWA ANNUAL REPORT 2021 

 ACS2022-OCC-CPS-0001  City Wide 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend that 
Council receive this report for information. 

Councillor Diane Deans, Nancy Worsfold, Executive Director, Crime Prevention 
Ottawa, and Rob Boyd, Program Director, Sandy Hill Community Health Centre, 
presented an overview of the report and answered questions from the 
Committee.  

A copy of the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City Clerk.  

Presenters were thanked for their presentation and received questions and 
comments on the report from Councillors C.A. Meehan, M. Luloff, C. McKenney, 
T. Tierney, R. King and M. Fleury. The report recommendations were then put to 
Committee and received. 

 RECEIVED 
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